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7th December 2022 
 

Whole School Geography Expert Ending 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term, the children have been working hard to learn all about their exciting 
Geography topics, ranging from learning where our school and city is located in the 
United Kingdom through to why people might leave their home countries and travel 
across Europe for safety. To share and celebrate all that we have learnt throughout 
this term, we thought it would be a great opportunity to invite parents and family 
members into school to learn from our experts in the classroom: your children!  
 

You are very welcome to come into school on Friday 16th December from 1:30pm. 
Please enter through the main entrance where you will be directed to the hall.  
At 1:45pm, I will speak to all guests in the hall to introduce you to the plan for the 
afternoon. 
 
From 2pm onwards you will have the chance to visit your child’s classroom and learn 
from a class full of Geography experts in our “Classroom Museums” full of children’s 
work in Geography, Art, DT and Science. Each class will have 5-6 activities for you to 
experience and a quiz to complete using your learning gained from our experts. 
 
When you have finished looking at your child’s learning in their classroom you make 
take them home but please sign them out of school at the classroom door before 

leaving after which they will be your responsibility. You may visit other classrooms 
with your child if you wish to do so. Please leave school through the main school exit, 
not the classroom door. 
 
We’d love to have you and as many family members as possible back in school for our 
first Expert Ending of the academic year. However, if on the day you are suffering from 
any Covid-19 symptoms, please do not come into school to safeguard all children and 
family members in school. Those of you who are attending are welcome to wear a 
mask in school if this would make you feel more comfortable. 
 
Please do join us for the afternoon after which you can take your child home; it will be 
a lot of fun and a great opportunity for you to take part in their learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr King 
 


